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Liberty Parkway Trail Repairs Completed 

 

Broken Arrow, Okla. (4/25/17) – The Liberty Parkway Trail between Elm Place and 9th Street (Lynn 

Lane) in Broken Arrow is now open, after crews completed repairs to the retaining wall and drainage pipe 

on a section of that trail. Liberty Parkway Trail is a bicycling and walking path next to the Creek 

Turnpike.  A section of the trail had been closed since December 2015 due to weather-related damage.  

 

“Liberty Parkway Trail is one of the most used park assets in Broken Arrow, so we’re very excited to see 

it open again,” said Scott Esmond, Parks and Recreation Director. “We want to thank everyone for their 

patience while the repairs were being made.” 

 

The repairs cost approximately $186,000 and will be paid for through Sales Tax Capital Improvement 

funds. Cherokee Pride Construction, Inc. completed the repairs, with the City’s Engineering and 

Construction Department managing the project. 
 

View a map of the re-opened trail at https://goo.gl/maps/bw8WaNu88Yv 
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